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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

No 30(T) of 2017 
 

Port of Southampton – Brownwich Geophysical Survey 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the survey vessel ‘MARINER’ will be undertaking a small 
geophysical and camera survey in the vicinity of Brownwich (between Solent Breezes and 
Hill Head) conducted by Seastar Survey. Operations are schedule to begin on or about 23rd 
August 2017 for a duration of approximately three days weather allowing.  
 
The ‘MARINER’ will display the local flag signals of I over R whilst surveying and can also 
be identified by the work SURVEY displayed on the vessel’s side.  

 
This notice will be self-cancelling upon completion of the survey. 
 
 
Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Ocean Gate, Atlantic Way 
Southampton   

Captain M Phipps  
Harbour Master 

 
17th August 2017 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 
Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 

the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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